
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 18th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians of First Year Students, 

We hope that you and all your family are well and that your daughter is beginning to settle into student 

life here in Loreto.   

At this time of the year we usually invite First Year parents/guardians into school to learn more about all 

the school activities on offer for students and upcoming events.  This meeting is a chance for you to meet 

with staff members that work with your daughter and also to meet parents/guardians of other First Year 

students. 

 

Our plan was to hold this meeting “in-person” this year, but in light of the current circumstances we 

believe this is not advisable.  We are very disappointed to have reached this decision, although we remain 

optimistic that we will meet you “in-person” later in the school year. 

 

However, we believe strongly that a meeting would be beneficial, so we would instead like to invite you 

to a short online meeting (approximately 20 minutes) next Thursday 25th November at 7pm.  This 

meeting will be conducted through your daughter’s First Year Team in Office 365.  Your daughter will be 

able to help you join this meeting as she has been working with Microsoft Teams this term. 

This meeting will allow you to meet some of the staff who work with your daughter: 

• Ms Anne Mc Grath   Principal      

• Ms Sarah Rice    Deputy Principal     

• Ms Niamh Barry   Year Head with information on Extra-Curricular Activities  

• Ms Enya Bourke   Wellbeing Coordinator with information on Christmas Exams 

• Mr Michael Quaney   Information Technology (IT) Coordinator    

• Ms Patricia O’Mahoney  Inclusion (Resource/learning support) Coordinator 

 

We hope you can join us on the night and we look forward to seeing you then. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
 
Anne Mc Grath,     Sarah Rice,     
Principal      Deputy Principal  

 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/

